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Abstract 

Julian Majdanski 
UNC Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Ground Floor Red 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands 
B91 3 QJ 
 
Your ref UNC Mod No 0087 
 
Name Heidi Martin 
Phone 01905 340404 
 
E-Mail heidi.martin@npower.com 
 
  
25th July 2006 
 
Mod 87 " Single Centralised On-Line Gas Enquiry Service - Removal of redundant  
UNC provisions" 
 
Dear Julian,  
 
 On behalf of RWE npower I would like to thank you for the opportunity to  
respond on Modification Proposal 87. RWE npower support the implementation of  
this modification proposal. 
 
With Ofgem's approval of the implementation of SCOGEs into SPAA we agree that  
the requirements within the Uniform Network Code to provide services contained  
within the " Supply Point Information Service Guidelines" will not be required. 
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We agree with the proposer that it is necessary to remove the current UNC  
obligations to avoid any dual governance inefficiencies.  
 
However, we would like some assurance that the provision of services under the  
UNC will continue and will not be removed until the successful implementation  
of the SCOGEs, which we believe, is tabled for November 2006. 
 
 We would be happy to discuss any points that you feel need clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Heidi Martin 
Gas Network Codes Analyst 
 


